
 
 

 
 
 

Ref. No.: SVIST/241/Notice/104/24                                                                    Date: 14.08.2024 

 
 

 

Notice  

 

 
All Students, Faculty Members, Technical Staffs, Library 

Staffs and Administrative staffs are hereby informed that as 

per MAKAUT holiday list the college shall remain closed on 

19.08.2024 (Monday) on occasion of Raksha Bandhan. 

 

 

       

Dr. Sonali Ghosh 

Principal, SVIST     

 
  


